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The UA System advisory also states:  “Students, faculty and staff who have concerns 

about being exposed to the virus while traveling should not be required to travel.  Likewise, any student, faculty or staff member who elects not  to attend a previously scheduled event due to 

those concerns should not be disciplined.”   

The UA System website will continue to be a centralized source for updated information 

on the virus outbreak, policies and other guidance: 

http://uasystem.edu/news/2020/02/ua-

system-
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